
Thank you, Scott. 

 

Good evening, everyone.  

 

I want to thank LSPO for organizing this wonderful fundraiser in support of 

technology at LS. 

 

[Thanks to all of you who are offering services at the auction or participating 

in the auction.] 

 

Now, if you would, please think back to 1999-2000, when your high school 

student was perhaps a toddler. Think about the kind of connection you had to 

the internet, and the computing devices you used at that time. 

 

Let us take a few moments to roll that tape in our minds. 

 

The new LS,when it opened in 2004, used the technology of that time. 

 

Just as all of us updated our technology at our homes, LS needs to do the 

same. 

 

The LS School Committee is working to upgrade the network infrastructure 

so that LS has the proper bandwidth – not just for today but for the future. 

 

[We are preparing plans for a network renovation and an annual technology 

upgrade. We have a working group with representatives from Lincoln and 

Sudbury Finance and Capital Committees.] 

 

For more information, please visit the LS School Committee home page.  

[It points you to a technology initiative page put together by our very own 

and inimitable Nancy Errico, LS Technology Coordinator.] 

 

I want to request your continued support as we move forward with this 

initiative. 

 

Thank you very much. 
 


